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Fiscal Analysis 

 

The current minimum wage for state employees is tied to the Federal poverty guidelines for a 

family of three, which is $10.45. SB 161 would raise the state minimum wage to $10.50 and 

would have a minimal fiscal impact to the state. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Minimal 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal 
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